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20th June 2018
Dear Parents and Carers

As you know, Mr Brian Davies is retiring at the end of this academic year after more than five years of successful and dedicated service to Ysgol Gynradd Llanidloes as Headteacher.  I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the governors to thank him for everything he has achieved for the school during this time.

I am pleased to advise you that, following an interview process involving governors, staff, pupils and representatives of the Local Authority, we have appointed Mrs Elen Chennetier as Headteacher from 1st September 2018.  We look forward to working with Mrs Chennetier over the coming years and wish her every success in her new role.
Yours sincerely

Mr Jamie Jones

Chair of Governors
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